UUCA Auction and the Dream Project
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Among the many joyful events at the UUCA Annual Auction was the
celebration of UUCA’s 5-year partnership with The Dream Project. Ten
young Dreamers volunteered for five hours, helping with a number of
Auction activities. One of the Dreamers spoke when it was time for
people to bid on giving scholarships to these committed students. This
“thank you” was sent from Dream Board member Jane Powell: “On
behalf of the Dream Project, and mostly the students that we support,
we want to deeply thank you for including us in your auction and for all
of your support in helping to raise the significant funds ...
(approximately $10,000!) to provide scholarships for our remarkable
Dream Scholars. ... Among several students home after the event, the
consensus was that “This was really fun!” It’s great when young people
can participate in something that is meaningful and have it be a fun
experience for them as well!

“We value the relationship that we have with your wonderful church,
and we look forward to working together again in the future to
continue to help improve the lives of our fellow community members.”



